
 

 

 

 
 

23rd February 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Children,  
 

World Book Day, Thursday 7th March 2024  
 

This year World Book Day falls on Thursday 7th March, and as usual, Greenbank will be 
joining in the celebrations. In the past we have dressed up as our favourite book 
characters, or our favourite hero and celebrated books from other cultures by dressing 
in traditional costumes.    
 
This year we are asking children to come dressed as their favourite book character. 
Costumes are not to be expensive, homemade costumes would be wonderful. Children 
will need to wear appropriate shoes and coats as they will be outdoors during lunchtime 
and playtime. School would love our community to share stories with classes. This could 
be sharing your favourite children’s book, retelling of traditional stories, sharing non-
fiction stories or poetry. If you are interested in joining our World Book day celebration, 
please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible. 
 
If school can offer any support please contact your child’s class teacher or the school 
office. 
 
Greenbank Primary School 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Greenbank Primary School – World Book Day (Thursday 7th March 2024) 
 

 
Child’s name …………………………………………….  Class ………………………… 
 
 
I would be happy to come along to school and read a favourite story to the children     
 
YES              NO  

 

 
Parent or Carers name …………………………………………………….. 
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                            Liverpool, L18 1JB 

                            Tel:  0151 522 5748               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  


